
Or,  you can donate money to help with this program by  

simply sending a check to: 

                                         Hopelink   

                            10675 Willows Rd NE  

                                          #275, 

                                Redmond, WA 98052,  

           with “School Supplies” on the memo line.   

July Monthly Mission Project:   

Hopelink’s “Back to School” Supplies Drive 

Did you know there are over 5,000 children from low-income 

families in the Lake Washington School District? Families 

where the income is low enough that the children qualify  

for free or reduced price lunches at school?  This is not our  

image of our school district!   
 

For these families, the ever increasing list of requested 

school supplies that comes out as school gets ready to start  

is a significant burden on already strained finances.  

Hopelink, our primary Eastside social services agency, will 

once again be supplying many of these children with school 

supplies, with your help.   

 


